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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
 
The Town of Lowell and Indiana American Water Company will hold a public information meeting for their upcoming 
West Side Sewer/Water Project.  Representatives from engineering, land acquisition and construction will be available to 
discuss all aspects of the upcoming project.  The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 23, 2024, at 5:00 pm at 
the Cedar Creek Township Trustee’s Office at 151 N Fremont Street, Lowell. 
 
Generally, both sanitary and sewer infrastructure will be installed within easements adjoining the south right-of-way of 
SR 2 from just east of Westmeadow Place to the Lake Prairie Elementary School.  Work will also extend within Oakley 
Avenue from its west end to Nichols Street. 
 
Design for both projects is nearly complete.  Easement acquisition is in progress.  Construction for both projects is 
anticipated to begin in late 2024 and continue through late 2025. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting and have questions, feel free to contact Craig Hendrix, Lowell Town Manager, by 
telephone at 219.696.7794 or by email at chendrix@lowell.net. 


